
March 8, 2023

Dear WPS Families:

At tomorrow night’s School Committee meeting, the School Committee will hold its public budget
hearing and vote to approve the FY’24 budget. The final proposed FY’24 budget documents are
posted on our District website.

Sincerely,

Emily J. Parks
Superintendent

http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/district/school-committee/budget.cfm

